Submitted the London Surveyors be requested to
furnish, if possible, particulars of the draugh
listribution of logding of the above vessel at the start
of her last voyage. It 1s considered that this information
should be obtained in f} diplomatic manner and without

gonsulting the Ministry of Transport.
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- | 26th April, 1948.




